
Hello Neighbours,

We are sending you this letter to introduce Charleswood Cheer, where
neighbours help neighbours. We are a group of Charleswood
neighbours who want to make sure that everyone in our community
has a little less stress this holiday season by providing a Holiday
Hamper to those in need.

A Hamper will consist of a turkey or ham, non-perishable food items,
and gifts for the family.

There is an increasing need for families who require help from local
food banks, and the global pandemic is making it difficult for people to
access services like this. Our mission is to pair a family in need with a
family or business that can provide a donation in the form of a Hamper.

Charleswood Cheer is searching for people and businesses willing to
sponsor a family in need, and we are looking for families that need help
during this difficult time. Our goal is to match every single family in
need with someone able to help so no one in our community goes
without the essentials this holiday season. All Hampers should be
delivered before December 23rd.

In keeping with social distancing practices and to ensure contact is at its
minimum, we are keeping the Hamper strictly between the person(s)
donating it and the family receiving it. There is no cross-contact. Each
sponsor has agreed to deliver the Hamper themselves and keep the
personal information of the sponsored family in the strictest of
confidence.

If you have any questions, you can reach us at
charleswoodcheer@mtsmail.ca, or visit our website at
charleswoodcheer.com.

Thank you for your time and interest, and we look forward to hearing
from you soon!

Kind regards,
Charleswood Cheer 


